
I would 100% confirm this should not go ahead!! How you can try and squeeze this through during a pandemic 
is actually outrageous! These spaces are becoming less and less for the local community and you just want to 
give them away?

This will impact traffic congestion, air quality due to this, it is wrong and should not go ahead.

If this continues to progress we will be organising local and national groups to begin preparations for 
demonstrations on the site and at the council buildings.
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